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Janet Goodricke, European Secretary
272 A West End Lane
L  o  n  d  o  n     N. W. 6
Great Britain

Berlin, May 27th, 1967

Dear Miss Goodricke,

We received your letter from May 1st and thank you very much. All details 
may leave to discuss on June 5th.

Of course it is completely due to your decision who will accompany you on 
your journey. On the other hand it is not easy for us to accept now a West German accompany  since 
we have heard about the unrealistic remarks on our last year's camp in "Mitteldeutschland" by the 
West German branch which we were kindly furnished with by BITEJ.

Once again  -  looking forward to meeting you on June 5th we remain.

with friendly greetings
Dep. of International Relations

Helmut Steinbach
Deputy Head of Department


